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February 9, 2021 
  
Jim Bennett, Treasurer 
4225 Solano Ave. #546 
Napa, CA 94558 
Re: Las Posadas 4-H Camp, Inc. 
 
Congratulations!  Based on the documents received and reviewed by my office, the Las Posadas 4-H 
Camp is hereby officially recognized as a University of California (UC), division of Agriculture and 
Natural Resources (ANR) support group for fiscal year July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021.  
 
The University is indebted to volunteer groups such as yours for your invaluable assistance in 
fundraising, public outreach and other aspects of support for the University’s mission.    Thank you 
for providing the materials that demonstrate compliance with UC’s Administrative Guidelines for 
Support Groups (2012) as well as any applicable Memorandum of Understanding.  We appreciate 
your time and effort. Please note that your group must continue to request and receive official 
recognition on an annual basis. 

Any questions you may have regarding your programmatic work should be addressed to your County 
Director.  If you have questions about UC’s support Policy and Guidelines, please contact Director of 
Advancement Andrea Ambrose at apambrose@ucanr.edu. 

       Sincerely, 

        

        
Lorna Krkich 

       Executive Director Development Services 

 

 
cc: County Director David J Lewis 
 UC 4-H Director Schmitt-McQuitty 
 Advancement Director Ambrose 
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